
 
 

Allison Brown 

Superintendent of Schools 
February 14, 2025 

Dear Roslyn Families, 

As we head into winter recess, I want to take a moment to recognize the dedication and hard 
work of our students, families, faculty, and staff. On behalf of the Board of Education, thank you 
for making our schools a supportive and thriving learning environment. 

This break is the perfect time to relax, recharge, and reflect on all the wonderful things 
happening in our schools. I encourage you to visit the Roslyn School District website to explore 
the remarkable successes, activities, and learning experiences which make our schools so special. 

Wishing you all a wonderful winter recess filled with appreciation for the people who make our 
community so exceptional.  

Sincerely, 

Allison Brown​
Superintendent of Schools 
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http://www.roslynschools.org

